
March  2013 NEWSLETTER 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING  March 12th 

www.longislandabate.com 

1-888-LIABATE(542-2283) 

American   Bikers   Aimed   Toward   Education 



 

A B A T E is American Bikers Aimed Toward Education  

The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to work toward continued freedom of 

the road by insuring that motorcyclist's point of view is presented to our legislators and 

to promote motorcycle safety, rider education and awareness. We are trying to alleviate 

the very real possibility of "Big Brother Government". We encourage all our members to 

be informed registered voters. We write letters to our elected officials and stay aware of 

what is going on with motorcycle legislation, education, and other transportation issues. 

We welcome interested persons to any of our activities or to join our organization.  

Long Island ABATE Officers 

President——————Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Vice President 1 ——-Wayne Piro  /  wpirojr@live.com 
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Sergeant-at-arms——Bob Laub  /  briveadus2012@yahoo.com 

Legislative—————-Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Safety ———————-Joe Pizzo  /  joepizzo18@yahoo.com 

Road Captain————Steve Sorensen  /  liabaterg@aol.com 

Chaplin———————Joe (Ski) Marchelewski  /  skimantle7@aol.com 

Public Relations——-Nancy Gee  /  contessainpink41@gmail.com 

Distribution————-Jim Hartmann  /  jimmod05@aol.com 

Products——————-Gina Otis  /  ginalmt@optonline.net 

Website——————--Nancy Gee  /  contessainpink41@gmail.com 

Newsletter—————-**open* 

MAIL TO: 

Long Island ABATE 

P.O. BOX 22 

YAPHANK, NY  11980 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 

For any info or to contact any officer 

1-888-LIABATE 

Long Island ABATE encourages 

all members to submit letters, 

articles or cartoons they feel 

may be of interest to fellow 

ABATE members. ABATE of 

Long Island supports the rights 

of ALL motorcyclists, however 

Long Island ABATE does not 

endorse any products or services 

other than its own. All articles 

and photo’s within the contents 

of this newsletter and our web-

site are property of Long Island 

ABATE. You may not use them 

without express written consent 

of the newsletter editor, web-

master, or LI ABATE board.   
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Please contact us if you would like to 

advertise in the ABATE newsletter.  

Use the form in the back of the news-

letter or contact us for further info.  

Classified ads are free to members.  

And as always, PLEASE 

SUPPORT OUR          

ADVERTISERS 

All general membership meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month 

NEXT MEETING IS MARCH  12th  at the NEW meeting location 

CATHEDRAL PINES COUNTY PARK, in the Activity Building       
116 Yaphank/Middle Island Rd.  Middle Island NY 11953 

ALL are welcome so come on down! 

There will be FREE food and beverages served at 7pm  

and the meeting starts at 7:30 

Enter the park,                 

pass the guard booth

(seasonal) and continue 

straight.  The activities 

building is the large   

building on the left            

in front of the RV      

camping sites.   
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ABATE RUNS 

March 24th CHILLY-CHILI RUN    Cathedral Pines 

April 14th  SAFETY & AWARENESS RUN  H. Lee Dennison Bldg 

TBD   25th Anniversary Party    TBD 

June  9th  VETS RUN      TBD  

August 17th CAMPOUT      Cathedral Pines  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 
HOG 

BLOOD 
DRIVE 

10 11 12 
ABATE 
General  
Meeting 

13 14 15 16 

17 
St Pattys Day 

parade 

18 19 20 21 22 23     
Queensboro 

St Pattys 
party 

24 
ABATE 
CHILLY 
CHILI  

25 26 
ABATE 
Board  

Meeting 

27 28 29 30 

31       

MARCH 2013 

If you have an event you would like published on our event calendar, please contact  us through the hotline or by e-mail.  

Submissions must be in no later than the 20th to have posted in the following month. 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank Raybud for all his dedicated years 

of service on the website and newsletter! Unfortunately, his job responsibilities have 

caused him to step back from these tasks, however he continues to do everything he can 

for our Chapter! Thank you RAYBUD!    Fortunately, my Brother who lives in Chicago 

offered to help us out with a new website. He has spent a lot of time building it for us and Nancy Gee has volun-

teered to maintain it for us. I’m sure you will like the improvements. Please check it out at http://

longislandabate.com/ He has also tied it into our Long Island ABATE Facebook account. Whenever anything is 

posted on our website, it automatically posts on Facebook also.  I have to admit that I don’t understand any of 

the functionality of any of this, but I am impressed with the results. Please ‘like’ our facebook and postings in 

order to increase our networking ability. For example, Nancy Gee posted a cartoon about an eye chart and mo-

torcycle awareness and it reached 46,000 people! I’m so impressed with the results that I have started a per-

sonal Facebook account and will try to use it to further ABATE’s message. (bear with me, I don’t even know how 

to post anything yet. The only thing I learned was how to ‘like’ items and invite members) 

We have been working very hard trying to get some things done during the winter that will help us out 

during the riding season. One of the main things we are working on is the production of our 2013 Motorcyclists 

Handbook. We are adding run dates for all clubs that request it, at no charge. Our motive is that it helps out the 

Clubs and it also makes people refer to our handbook more frequently throughout the year. We posted March 1st 

as the deadline, but we still have some time to accept ads. We are going to print on April 1st, so please support 

our handbook now if you intend on advertising. You can check out our 2012 handbook as well as an order form 

for 2013 at the following address http://longislandabate.com/2012/02/2012-motorcyclists-handbook/  

The other thing we are working on is our annual LI ABATE & Full Throttle Magazines Safety & Aware-

ness Run & Bike Blessing. This is designed to bring attention about motorcycles on the road as well as raising 

funds for our awareness campaign this season. We want to continue putting up signs on the highways and airing 

commercials about awareness on the radio and on cable TV. You can save $5 by pre-registering for this event on 

our website. Or if you are unable to attend but still want to support us, you can make a donation through Paypal 

on our website at the following address http://longislandabate.com/ai1ec_event/551-2/?instance_id=397   

I am pleased to announce that thanks to the efforts of Bill Quinn, L I ABATE has been invited to ride in 

the Rocky Point St Patty’s day Parade on march 17th! All of our members are welcome to ride with us. If you 

want to invite a non member to participate, just ask them to sign up that morning for either a full membership 

or a complimentary provisional membership. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to get a lot of public exposure for 

ABATE! If you want to participate in the parade please 

pre register on our website so that we know how many 

people to expect at http://longislandabate.com/

ai1ec_event/friends-of-st-patrick-st-patricks-day-

parade/?instance_id=399  

Continued on page 17 
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Be one of the first to get one at our Safety and 

Awareness Run on April 14th 

Be part of the book the motorcycle community goes to for up-coming events and runs, biker 

friendly businesses and to support those who support the motorcycle community 

To advertise in this book that goes out FREE to the entire motorcycle community all year long, 

and goes to support motorcycle safety and awareness contact us at 1-888-LIABATE.                                                                                                             

Prices are  $50 for a business card and $100 for full page (with photo ready artwork)                                                                           

an additional $25 for your artwork to be professionally reworked  

Any club or organization that would like an event published for free, please contact 1-888-LIABATE 

Our NEW website is up and running! 

Check it out for important info on upcoming events, motorcycle      

related news and legislation info, pictures from events and more...  

Like our long island 

ABATE community page 

on facebook 
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Its hard to imagine that while I 

still have a five foot mound of 

snow in my driveway that we are a 

couple weeks away from starting 

the riding season.  The one thing I 

like about March is that it kicks off 

the season, with the Chilly Chili 

Run.  It’s a great excuse to fire up the bike and 

ride with some friends and eat probably a little 

too much chili.  A little change for this year, we 

will be starting at our new meeting location in 

Cathedral Pines Campground at the Activities 

Building.  We will head out to Finnegans Wake 

in Jamesport where Jim and Karen always wel-

come us and treat us good.  And of course there 

will be plenty of chili.  If you think your chili has 

got what it takes, bring it down.  This year we will get an even earlier start on the season.  We will 

be riding in the St Patricks day Parade in Rocky Point.  This is open to members but space is lim-

ited so register online on our website or call the hotline 1-888-LIABATE.  It should be a lot of fun.  

Speaking of the website, if you haven’t checked out the new website yet you should.  Its coming 

along better than we hoped and its only just the beginning.  If anyone has ideas or comments for 

the website let us know, its still a work in progress.    

We are continuing in our efforts to promote our education program by speaking to High School 

age students and new drivers.  We are working on some exciting new opportunities now and will 

have more info for everyone soon.  We get into the schools any way we can, usually by personal 

invitation from teachers familiar with us.  If there are any of our members who are teachers or 

know a teacher and would like information on this program please contact us.  You can e-mail me 

directly   wpirojr@live.com or call the hotline 1-888-LIABATE.   

The deadline for Handbook ads is soon.  This book was a success for us last year and will be even 

better this year.  With over 700 members im sure there’s many of you that know someone that 

would like to advertise in a Handbook the will be distributed throughout the season the motorcy-

cle community as well as online.  With everyones help this could be a bigger success than last 

year. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the parade and the Chili run. 

Wayne 

 

 

 

1-888-LIABATE 

For donating the propane for our Campout 

Please visit Bay gas for your         

propane and gas service needs at  

www.baygasservice.com 

 

27 McGraw Street 

Shirley NY 11967 

631-399-3620 
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      Hello all, as I sit down and 

write this article after a day of 

riding in the sun all day, it has 

become an overcast February 

evening, temps in the mid 

seventies, you may ask am I 

drunk? Am I dreaming? Am I sick? Nope, I am on 

vacation in Florida! Myself, Jackie, our new puppy 

Sadie and of course our bikes. The weather has been 

in the high seventies during the day and the sixty’s 

at night. Enough about me, I don’t want to bore you 

with the great time we are having in the sun. 

 A big thank you to all that have made the 

provisional memberships a success. We have a busy 

season coming up. The chilly chili run this month. 

April brings us our Awareness run. I look forward to 

seeing you all there. This is our big event, so tell 

your friends. Soon.  The board seems to be gelling 

well  again this year. With the help of Jim’s brother 

we have a new web site, please check it out and 

Wayne P. has stepped up to give us a news letter.  

Before I leave you I want to thank Raybud for all  

the time and effort he gave Abate for the newsletter 

and web site for so many years. 

 So long for now, hope to see you all soon, 

stay warm, I am,  

          Stavros   
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Hope you all survived the blizzard. I’m still hurting from all the shoveling. In fact we 

had to cancel the last meeting due to unsafe road conditions. One of the items I 

wanted to discuss at the meeting was our participation in the 63rd Annual Rocky Point 

St. Patrick’s Day Parade on Sunday March 17th. This could be a lot of fun and exposure for our chapter. 

The parade goes from Miller Place to Rocky Point. It is billed as the oldest and largest parade on Long 

Island. We are registered to ride our bikes in the parade. I met Walter Colleran the parade chairman and 

he told me they get over forty thousand viewers.  Our chapter would be thrilled   to have a good showing 

for  this event.   If you would like to  participate please contact  me  at   nevalnut@aol.com ,  by phone  

631-821-8037 or the Hotline 1-888-LIABATE (631-317-8383).  You can also register on the web site 

Longislandabate.org. I need to get a count on how large a group we will be so that they can assign a spot 

for us to form up.  I will keep you informed as the details develop and reserve a wristband for you. We are 

going to have a large banner up front identifying Long Island ABATE . Tina and Stacey have stepped up 

to walk with the banner. I would like to get at least four more members to volunteer to walk with flags 

and signs. Please keep in mind this is a very long parade two and a half to three miles depending on 

where we are assigned to meet. Consider wearing green and decorating your bike. I will have a limited 

amount of supplies for those that show up early. The Red River Inn in Yaphank has been gracious enough 

to throw a free after party for us complete with corned beef and cabbage dinner. They are also trying to 

get a band.  Come on out and show your “Irish” for the day. 

The Sunday after the Parade on March 24th we are having our annual Chilly Run. Bring a batch of your 

best and you may win  a prize.  The details are on the web site.   We are also working hard on the Long 

Island  ABATE  Motorcycle  Handbook.  Please get your ads in as soon as possible.   If you know of  a 

business that would like to support this effort please let us know and we will contact them. We want to 

get all the ads in and the handbook printed well before the April 14th Awareness Run.  

We are up to date on all our treasury reports and have enough in the account to keep us going. We are 

also now taking payments on our web site through Pay pal. Check it out. 

I hope to see you at our next meeting on March 12th and the upcoming events this month. 

As always I thank you for your support of our 

Chapter.   Please let me  know if you have any 

concerns related to the treasury. The books are 

always open.  Contact me at 631-821-8037 or  

nevalnut@aol.com. 

Your Treasurer 

Bill Quinn 
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www.brickhousebrewery.com 

        A member sent in a neat and simple 
little tip to pass on to everyone.  He says 
he was sick and tired of his funnels leav-
ing small oil stains in his tool box and on 
the work bench.  Hanging them on the 
wall kept them out of the way but left oil 
dripping down the wall.  So he suggested 
taking an empty 
can, most people 
will have a coffee 
can around, but in 
this case I guess 

he likes Girl Scout candy..  Just nail or screw the can to the 
wall under the funnel,  just high enough so the funnel sits 
about a half inch into the can.  He even hangs his kerosene si-
phon over the can.  Looks like a pretty  good idea, hope it 
helps you out.  If anyone has any tips or tricks they would like 
to share, send ‘em in. 

& 

A section in the newsletter for passing on tidbits of info that read-

ers found helpful.  If you have something  you would like to share, 

get it to us and we’ll get it out there.  Whether its something in the 

garage, bike maintenance, something to make that long (or short) 

ride a little more comfortable, or hey, maybe you found a better 

way to b-b-q.  Why not share it?  Contact us by    e-mail wpi-

rojr@live.com, snail mail or call the hotline.  
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Hi!  Well let me get right down to it.  Now that the motorcycle show is over, there isn’t 

much going on in the Northeast during the winter months.  After doing some research 

into safety issues, I decided to invite Diane Ortiz of Big Apple Motorcycle School to 

write a little something to give you another way to handle the “winter blues”. 

Winter Blues by Diane Ortiz 

The next few months are hard on those of us who love to ride. The cold, dark winter months, interspersed with an occasional warm 

day, tempt us. Our bikes sit patiently in the garage, hooked up to a low-voltage battery charger like a patient in intensive care, just 

waiting to get out. We've checked on it periodically to make sure it’s resting comfortably, out of the elements, congratulating ourselves 

on treating the leather seat with conditioner before putting it away. This is a good time to check on your motorcycle leathers (jackets, 

pants, chaps, track suits, gloves) to see if they need any repairs or maintenance. On your list should be checking your helmets to see 

if they need cleaning. Stains from sweat, sunscreen and especially makeup and hair product residue can often be removed from hel-

met pads and liners if caught and cleaned early. Winter is also a good time to work on getting scratches off face shields/goggles/

sunglasses and inspecting helmets for damage.  

For those who have the time and the means, an escape to anywhere warm where you can ride is something to look forward to. For 

the rest of us, getting together with friends who share our passion for motorcycling is good therapy. It helps keep the daydreams go-

ing, along with visits to the local dealers, motorcycle museums, shows and other events. Reading a motorcycle-themed book helps 

too. Try the newly released “Women, Motorcycles and the Road to Empowerment” by Liz Jansen, who relates experiences that instill 

a sense of adventure, freedom and community. You can get it on Amazon.com (ISBN 978-0-9877583-0-9). I don’t have any financial 

interest in the book, but I did contribute one chapter which I hope will help others who are facing challenges in their personal lives. 

So keep those daydreams going, ride if you can and if not, enjoy some “virtual motorcycling”. Either way – ride safe! 

 

Thank you, Diane, and I would like to invite anybody else who has some insight into safety to contact me. 

 I ran into 2 members who asked me about some construction on Straight Path in Wyandanch near 

the train station.  I made a few calls and found out about what was going on.  The job is on schedule, but 

because of the type of work being done, it has made a mess and is not motorcycle friendly.  This area is 

sought after because of Edison Ave. in an industrial park and home to many services you may need.  This 

area can also be accessed either by Wellwood Ave. or the Southern State Pkwy.  Along the same lines, this 

is the season for road contracts to be awarded.  I’m going to try and find out who wins them, what roads 

will be affected, and for how long.  If you see a road hazard created by construction, please call me and I 

will look into it. 

 I would like to turn your attention to your bike sitting idle over the winter, whether in your garage 

or storage.  Pete Schappert , from Suffolk Harley  gave me a great idea.  Clean your bike over the winter.  

You’ll be amazed at what you can find while wiping on some wax.  Not even life threatening issues, but 

small things like a tire slice, bare wire, or a loose mirror that will ruin your next ride.  Ten minutes in the 

garage can save you all day on the road.  Feel free to call Pete with any of your Harley tech questions. 

Safety Officer 

Joe 
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ROAD GUARDS 

NEEDED 
At the first meeting for 2013 a list was passed 

around for any members that would like to help as 

ROAD GUARDS for ABATE RUNS. Many signed up 

and it is all appreciated. PROBLEM is only 1/2 of 

them are readable. Please EMAIL me at              

LIABATERG@AOL.com  and give me NAME, 

EMAIL ADDRESS and CELL NUMBER (phone) 

Any members that missed the meeting and would 

like to help with this PLEASE EMAIL your informa-

tion and you will be added to the list.  

Thanks Steve Sorensen 

Long Island ABATE currently has 

487 members plus 243 complimen-

tary members.  When the compli-

mentary memberships come to an 

end it would be great to see the ma-

jority of them become regular mem-

bers.    Remember when your friends 

are signing up as complimentary members to pro-

vide an e-mail address.  Without an e-mail address 

they will not be receiving our newsletter or any 

notifications of any events.  We are growing larger 

everyday and unfortunately it is hard to make eve-

ryone in such a large organization happy.  We just 

have to remember we are all in it for the same rea-

sons.  We want to educate everyone, young and 

old, riders of two wheels and four and change leg-

islation to be fair for all riders.  If you have not al-

ready been to our new website, you will be happy 

to know memberships can now be done on-line for 

new members and renewals.  So, if you haven’t 

already done so browse our new website and see 

all the awesome new features and links.  If you are 

having problems receiving e-mails notifications 

and/or the newsletter, please let me know. 

March MILESTONES 

Clint Moore  15 Years 

Roberta MaGray 10 Years 

Manna Cali  5 years 

James Timms  5 years 

Renewals about to Expire – If you have al-

ready sent in your renewals, thank you.  If you still 

need to submit your renewal, try out our new web-

site. 

C. Urig; M. Managan; P. Zeo; P. Zeo; J. Buccina; 

M. Calise; J. Pellicane; T. Arno; R. Laub; M. Nico-

sia; A. Zummo; B. Makson; G. Betchtold; G. Mo-

schouris and D. Mulvihill 

Hope to see everyone at the Chili Run!!!     

Kim 
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A suggestion by a member at the 
January meeting was to have a Pot 
Luck type of dinner at a meeting.  
Many members agreed and March 
was chosen.  If you would like to, 
bring a dish to share at the next 

meeting on March 12th.          
Please have the dishes there so we 

can begin serving food at 7pm.  
Meeting starts ay 7;30.  We will be 
there by 6;30 to set up.  If you 

would like to shoot us an e-mail at 
wpirojr@live.com to let us know what 
your bringing or you can call the 

hotline at 1-888-LIABATE.      

Thank You to Coram Fire Dept. for helping 

to spread the message  
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Please e-mail submissions to wpirojr@live.com 

Or  mail to LI ABATE PO BOX 22 Yaphank NY, 11980 

Pics are welcome also state if you would like your name published 

ANYONE INTERESTED IN     

VOLUNTERING TO WORK 

ON THIS NEWSLETTER                 

CONTACT US AT  

1-888-LIABATE 



PICKERINGTON, Ohio -- The American Motorcyclist As-
sociation expressed concern to a U.S. House subcom-
mittee about possible damage to motorcycle and all-
terrain vehicle engines caused by the inadvertent use of 
E15 when the new fuel becomes widely available.  
In testimony to the House Subcommittee on the Environ-
ment during a hearing on "Mid-Level Ethanol Blends: 
Consumer and Technical Research Needs" on Feb. 26, 
Wayne Allard, AMA vice president for government rela-
tions, said that motorcycles and ATVs should be part of 
any scientific study into the effects of E15 on engines to 
ensure that the new fuel blend won't damage those en-
gines.  
He also cautioned that E15 could lower fuel efficiency 
and possibly cause premature engine failure for motorcy-
cles and ATVs.  
E15 is a new fuel blend of 15 percent ethanol and 85 
percent gasoline that the EPA has approved for use in 
2001-and-newer passenger vehicles. The blend isn't ap-
proved for use in motorcycles, all-terrain vehicles, boats, 
lawn mowers and other engines, and may even damage 
them and void warranties.  
E10, which is commonly found at gas stations, contains 
10 percent ethanol. E0 fuel has no ethanol. Ethanol is 
grain alcohol produced from crops such as corn that is 
mixed with gasoline to produce an ethanol-gasoline 
blend motor fuel.  
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I attended a quarterly Chapter meeting on Saturday, 

February 16th in Binghamton NY. My main objective was to try 

to change the way that ABATE of NY conducts votes among the 

Chapters. My complaint is that we have 20.6% of the member-

ship in NY, however when we vote on an issue our vote is only 

worth 4.76%. Below is a copy of the letter as well as a list of all 

chapters indicating how many members they have, and what 

their % of membership is compared to what their vote would be 

worth if they implemented my proposal.  It should come as no 

shock to you that the idea was not embraced by them and it 

failed to be put to a vote due to a lack of a 2nd.   

As the Representative of The Long Island Chapter of 

ABATE of NY Inc. I propose that ABATE of NY change its cur-

rent way of counting Chapter votes from the method of 1 vote 

per chapter to a new ‘weighted’ system. Currently there are 21 

chapters in good standing. That means each chapter’s vote is 

worth 4.76% of the total vote. Under the present system, any 11 

chapters (majority) can decide the vote outcome regardless of 

the amount of members that it represents. For example, if the 11 

smallest chapters voted for something they would represent 

380 members which is 16.3% of the membership. It is unfair 

that the current system would permit 380 members to deter-

mine the actions of an organization with 2,329 members. In 

order to equalize the vote more fairly, I propose that we utilize a 

voting system which automatically gives each chapter 1 vote 

plus an additional vote for every 50 members it has as of De-

cember 31st of the preceding year. (in order to keep it simple for the entire calendar year) For example; a chapter with 6 members 

would have 1 vote. A chapter with 50 members would have 2 votes, 100 members would be 3 votes etc. Attached is a chart which 

shows how it would affect each chapter.  

CHAPTER  MEMBERS  % OF       WEIGHTED VOTES       % OF VOTE 

                                                                         MEMBERSHIP  

Brooklyn – Alliance 29   1.2   1   1.9 
Buff – Erie  293   12.6   6   11.7 
Brooklyn  39   1.6   1   1.9 
Cayuga   15   .06   1   1.9 
Cort-Chen  72   .3   2   3.9 
Columbia  99   4.25   2   3.9 
Albany   26   1.1   1   1.9 
Chautaugua  36   1.5   1   1.9 
Cattaraugus  12   .51   1   1.9 
Finger Lakes  94   4.0   2   3.9 
Greene   65   2.8   2   3.9 
Lewis   20   .8   1   1.9 
Long Island  480   20.6   10   19.6 
Monroe   223   9.5   5   9.8 
North Ulster  34   1.5   1   1.9 
Onondaga  204   8.8   5   9.8 
Orleans   96   4.1   2   3.9 
Ontario   76   3.2   2   3.9 
Oswego   92   4.0   2   3.9 
Southern Tier  79   3.4   2   3.9 
Wayne   28   1.2   1   1.9 
At-Large   216   9.3   0   0 

 

Continued from page 5 
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FOR SALE 

2009 Yamaha V-Star 1100 Silverado Touring – 8,920 miles $7,500 OBO- Garaged and female owned 

and operated. Includes: Stereo speakers with hook up for ipod, mp3 player with AM/FM receiver , 

Battery tender hook up, Chrome luggage rack with brackets, Two matching helmets, one Both hel-

mets same color as bike Galaxy Blue. Please Contact me at 631-428-1245  

To advertise here FOR FREE, submit to LI ABATE P.O. Box 22  Yaphank NY,11980  or call hotline for info 1-888-LIABATE 

Not responsible for misprints 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO ADVERTISE IN THIS NEWSLETTER 

YOU CAN E-MAIL YOUR AD TO US *PREFERED* (DIGITAL COPY IS ALWAYS BEST) 

TO WPIROJR@LIVE.COM OR YOU CAN  SEND US AN AD TO BE SCANNED TO 

PO BOX 22  YAPHANK NY  11980 

OR YOU CAN CONTACT US AT 1888-LIABATE FOR ASSISTANCE 

RATES ARE AS FOLLOWS 
 

     MONTHLY  6 MONTHS   12 MONTHS 
              (plus 2 additional months FREE) 

BUSSINESS CARD    $10      $60        $110 

1/4 PAGE     $20      $120       $220 

1/2 PAGE     $35      $205       $385 

FULL PAGE     $50      $300       $550 

PLEASE SUBMIT PAYMENT TO LI ABATE PO BOX 22 YAPHANK NY 11980  WITH CONTACT INFO 

DOUBLE CHECK ALL ADDS.  LONG ISLAND ABATE WILL NOT BE RESPONSIBLE FOR ADVERTISER MISPRINTS 

Brand new Metzeler tire        ME880     MT90B16   M/C74H 

Price tag still on for 169.99    just want $100 

Call   631-875-7532 



 Standard Mail 

Shoreham, NY 

11786 

Permit  #1 

ABATE of NEW YORK 

Long Island Chapter 

PO BOX 22 

Yaphank, NY 11980 

OR CURRENT OCCUPANT 

AFFIX SHIPPING LABEL HERE 

ATTENTION POSTMASTER: 

DATED MATERIAL ENCLOSED 

PLEASE DELIVER BY 

3-1-13 

NEW MEETING LOCATION 

Cathedral Pines Campground 

116 Yaphank/Middle Island Rd. 

Middle Island NY  11953 


